

Our ref: JM/CH

5th June 2018

To: Eitan Orenstein

Dear Eitan,

I have been informed that you have recently suffered an injury whilst playing football.

I understand that you have had a difficult time, but hope that it helps to know that myself, the players and the staff are all thinking of you.

I also know that you are a Manchester United fan and I just wanted to write to you to thank you for your loyal support and devotion to the club. The enthusiasm of the fans continues to astound me.

We hope you have a speedy recovery.

Mirit

Yours sincerely

José Mourinho Manager